
MINUTES AGM 15TH JANUARY  

AT ROYAL BRITISH LEGION   

Chaired by Lynne Sims  

Vice Chair Geoff German  

Secretary Betty Garfield  

 

Election of Officers  

Proposed Lynne Sims for Chairman proposed by Geoff German  

                    Seconded by Betty Garfield carried unanimous  

Proposed Geoff German for Vice Chairman proposed by Rob Jacques-Bartlett 

                     Seconded by Lynne Sims carried unanimous  

Membership Secretary Celia German Proposed by Lynne Sims  

                      Seconded by Ann Creed carried unanimous 

Minute Secretary   Sue Jacques-Bartlett Proposed by Rob Jacques-Bartlett 

                       Seconded by Geoff German carried unanimous  

Committee members  

                       David Plumstead, Ann Creed, Betty Garfield, 

Kelly Kelly will be offered the treasurers post we will give her more time to 

answer since her sad news regarding Martin  

The members of the public who attended are supporting the campaign 

against Building the Leisure Centre we were all in agreement that the Nicholl 

Quarry site is the only option for it  

I explained the vastness of the plans and a lot of the audience were not 

aware only expecting a swimming pool not taking up at least 25—35% of the 

Green  

We asked everyone to get the word out regarding the vastness of the plans  

Most of the meeting was taken up with the Green travesty  



We had a lot of inquiries for membership and signed up 10 at the meeting 

and several others asked for forms to take back the membership fee is now 

£3.50 per person or £6 per couple this was proposed by Lynne Sims and 

Seconded by Geoff German and carried unanimous  

I closed the AGM at 8.30pm and thank everyone for their support  

Lynne reminded all regarding the HTC meeting on the 18th January  

 

 

 

 

 


